
Evanosky, Ms. Green-
berg, Mr. Hoeffler, Mr. 
Bohning, Mr Olson, 
Mr. Belt, Mr. Palumbi 
and Ms. Richmond  for 
their instructional leader-
ship in preparation for 
next yearôs transition to 
blended learning. 

 
STARS to Bridget 

Hayden  for returning a 
lost item. 
 

STARS to the 
members of our 
School Counseling Of-
fice  for their effort and 
time.  Happy National 
School Counselor Week!! 
 
 
 

Each week, individuals will be recog-

nized for their contributions to the 

school.  Staff members are encour-

aged to submit accolades that are 

worthy of the Generalõs Star.   

Our staff and students strive for 

excellence on a daily basis. The 

comments listed below represent 

some of the recognition for our staff 

and students. 

STARS to Ross 
Leonard  for turning in 
a lost gift card.  
 

STARS to Alex 
Blanpied, Olivia 
Goodrich, Luke 
Guonjian -Pettit, Na-
thaniel Lechtzin, 
Ben McLaughlin, 
Zhengya Nie, Sara 
Ostermeier,k Geof-
frey Parsons, Kyla 
Perkinson, Juliana 

Salehi  for qualifying to 
perform a very special 
concert ñside-by-sideò 
with members of the 
Baltimore Symphony 
Orchestra at the Meyer-
hoff Symphony Hall on 
Tuesday, March 13, 
2018 at 10:30 am.  

 
STARS to Ms. Wil-

liams  for just being 
Ms. Williams! 
 

STARS to Mr. 
Buick for representing 
Towson High Schoolôs 
Teacher of the Year! 
 

STARS to Ms. Da-
mon, Ms. Nash, Mr. 
Olin, Ms. White, Ms. 

STARS to our Staff, Parents and Students  
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T O W S O N  H I G H  

S C H O O L The Towson Pride 
V O L U M E  5 ,  I S S U E  1 1  

F E B R U A R Y  9 ,  2 0 1 8  



P A G E  2  V O L U M E  5 ,  I S S U E  1 1  

 

 

T H E  T O W S O N  P R I D E  

 
 
 

The school counselors are gearing up to visit our 10th grade students in 

their social studies classes starting this month. We will be taking a look at 

Naviance with the 10th graders and the students will be taking a career in-

terest inventory. Ms. Petras is currently visiting 9th grade classrooms too! 

  

 

 

 

 

We are already looking to prepare our Juniors for their senior year and col-

lege applications. On April 10, our Juniors will take the SAT as part of the 

regular school day. This is a wonderful opportunity for our Juniors to take 

the SAT in familiar surroundings at Towson High School. This SAT will 

be part of the their college applications in the fall. In addition, we have our 

Junior night on Tuesday, March 13 at 6.30pm in the auditorium. The coun-

selors will be visiting Junior classrooms in the spring to discuss Naviance 

and to prepare students for their senior year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



P A G E  3  

T H E  T O W S O N  P R I D E  

  

The second semester is a busy time for our Seniors! We are just finishing 

sending out mid-year transcripts to colleges. Seniors should be complet-

ing the local scholarship form to be considered for local and community 

scholarships. This form is available in the school counseling office. I 

would like to remind Seniors to check the scholarship list regularly on 

Naviance as this information is updated frequently. Have you completed 

the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Aid)? If you still need help or 

have questions, stop by the school counseling office on February 14th for 

our FAFSA Frenzy day. Counselors will be available to assist you with 

your questions. Parents and students are welcome to stop by the school 

counseling office with questions. Please see Ms. Williams if you would 

like to meet with a counselor on that day. 

 



P A G E  4  V O L U M E  5 ,  I S S U E  1 1  

 

 

T H E  T O W S O N  P R I D E  

 
 

Towson High School 
410-887-3608                                69 Cedar Avenue Ŀ Towson, Maryland 21286                             Fax: 410-583-1375 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The safety of our students, staff, and visitors is a top priority for all of us at 

Towson High School.  You can help us! 

 

Please be sure to follow these important steps when entering and exiting 

our school: 

§ Each visitor to school must be screened at the entry door individually. 

§ Do not open or hold open a door for anyone else.  You are not being 

rude! 

§ Pull/push the front door closed upon entry or exit. 

§ Report directly to the main office upon entry and show your identifica-

tion. 

§ Check in the main office before exiting the building. 

§ Please remind your children not to open the door for anyone. 

 

As always the safety of our students is our number one concern.  Thank you 

for your continued support of your student and of Towson High School. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Charlene DiMino 

Principal 



P A G E  5  

T H E  T O W S O N  P R I D E  

Congratulations to Olin Ryan, Senior at THS for 

his Eagle Scout Court of Honor.  If you happen 

to see him, make sure to congratulate him!   



T H E  T O W S O N  P R I D E  

P A G E  6  V O L U M E  5 ,  I S S U E  1 1  

Congratulations to Mr. Freeburger, Mr. Belt, and Mr. Busselman and the 

Towson High School Colophon!  The Maryland General Assembly has is-

sued an Official Citation honoring the Colophon ñfor excellence in student 

literary magazines.ò 

 

Wow!!  So proud of our students and staff for all their efforts! 



P A G E  7  

 

T H E  T O W S O N  P R I D E  

A Huge Congratulations to our Baltimore County middle and high school art students 

and their teachers, who have received eastern region recognition for their artwork and 

portfolios submitted to the National Scholastic Art & Writing Awards! 

 

Students from 15 Schools  earned a total of 655  Regional 2018 Scholastic Art & Writ-

ing Awards- 170 Gold Keys, 213 Silver Keys, 272 Honorable Mentions. (A BCPS record 

and around 15% or the awards for the entire eastern region ) 

Those receiving Gold Keys will move on to national adjudication. Results of that will be 

announced this spring.   

 

Recognition in these prestigious awards is no small feat. It takes considerable time to 

prepare and submit artwork and portfolios. We thank the teachers and students for taking 

the extra time to do this, and we join them in celebrating the incredible creative and ar-

tistic abilities of the young artists across BCPS. 

 
  
 
 
 
 

Sonali Rawal  .................................................................................. Silver Key Portfolio 

Lily Bleser..... Gold Key Portfolio; silver key and honorable mention for a single piece 

Hannah Weinstein ............................................................ Honorable Mention Portfolio 

Linah Sedeek .................................................. Gold Key digital arts, silver key painting 

Alyssa Cobb ................................. Silver Key and Honorable Mention for single pieces 


